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16 March, 2015 

 

No EAS Required Weekly Test (RWT) was received from NOAA/NWS for 

the logging period 1 March through 7 March 2015.  The Dayton receiver, 

used for the reception of signals from both the NOAA/NWS and KOWB/KCGY 

to recover audio for input to the KUWR and KUWL/KUWY EAS ENDECs, was 

found to have failed completely.  It remains logged out of service as 

of 9 March 2015.  In addition, the antenna has been found to be 

performing 

inadequately and will have to be replaced as well.  Replacement of the 

receiver has not yet been done. 
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